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Responsible water and wildlife conservation starts by limiting the impact of residential 

development on our water ways.  This is not done by the stroke of a pen but by 

through science and responsible stewardship of our fisheries. Borrowing rules from 

private water ways and imposing them on public water ways is not responsible 

leadership and will have a dramatic negative impact on families who enjoy water 

sports as a healthy and safe recreation.  Keep the Newberg Pool OPEN! 


